
To whom this may concern, 
 
I am strongly opposed to this bill. If there is a risk to anything we need to have a choice.  
Recently due to the case concerning Robert F. Kennedy Vs the Government, Health 
and Human Services (HHS) has openly admitted to not having filed any vaccine safety 
reports in over 30 years! In addition My    sweet nephew experienced a vaccine injury, 
the day after he had the MMR vaccine he stopped making eye contact, had bowel 
problems, and many more autistic tendencies. Please look into the cases reported to 
VAERS. More children are being injured by vaccines then the disease it is supposedly 
to prevent. Please protect our children and freedoms.  
 
Sincerely,  
Chelsea Egbert 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


